

TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk 400 LA CROSSE STREET LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601 PHONE (608) 789-7510 FAX (608) 789-7552

www.cityoflacrosse.org

July 15, 2014

William J Hellerud Tri-State Taxi Co PO Box 158 Stoddard WI 54658

Re: August 2014 Common Council Meetings

Dear William:

On July 10, 2014 the following item was introduced to the Common Council:

• Application of William J. Hellerud dba Tri-State Taxi Co. for 2014 Public Vehicle for Hire License.

For your information, the above legislation will be referred to the following meetings:

Judiciary & Administration Committee
*Public hearing allowed at J&A

Tues, August 5, 2014, 7:30 p.m.

Council

Thurs., August 14, 2014, 7:30 p.m.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen Deputy City Clerk (608) 789-7555 <u>elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org</u> www.cityoflacrosse.org